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GENERIC TEXT FOR THE EMAIL REMINDER 1 
 
 
 
Subject Line: Diverse Learning Environments Survey Reminder 
 
 
Dear [student name]: 
 
It’s not too late to participate in an important survey about college students conducted for [insert 
your institution name here] by the Higher Education Research Institute (HERI) at UCLA.   
Please consider providing your opinions and experiences to this important project. 
 
The website for the survey is: https://www.datstat.com/XXXXXXX  
 
Simply click on this address to go directly to the survey.  If this does not work, "copy and paste" 
this address into the address bar of your Internet Browser.  
 
Your participation in this survey is completely voluntary.  Your responses to the questionnaire 
indicate your consent to participate (please read the “Survey Information Sheet” on the survey 
website for more information).  
 
Thank you for participating in this important survey of college students. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Kevin Eagan, Ph.D. 
Interim Director, Diverse Learning Environments Survey  
Higher Education Research Institute 
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GENERIC TEXT FOR THE EMAIL REMINDER 2 
 
 
Subject Line: Diverse Learning Environments Survey Reminder 
 
 
Dear [student name] 
 
This is a reminder that we are conducting an important survey about college students. 
 
The website for the survey is: https://www.datstat.com/XXXXXXX 
 
Simply click on this address to go directly to the survey.  If this does not work, "copy and paste" 
this address into the address bar of your Internet Browser.  
 
Your participation in this survey is completely voluntary. Your responses to the questionnaire 
indicate your consent to participate (please read the “Survey Information Sheet” on the survey 
website for more information).  
 
Thank you for participating in this important survey of college students. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Kevin Eagan, Ph.D. 
Interim Director, Diverse Learning Environments Survey  
Higher Education Research Institute 
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GENERIC TEXT FOR THE EMAIL REMINDER 3 
 
 
Subject Line: Final Diverse Learning Environments Survey Reminder 
 
 
Dear [student name] 
 
This is a final reminder that we are conducting an important survey about college students.   
 
The website for the survey is: https://www.datstat.com/XXXXXXX 
 
Simply click on this address to go directly to the survey.  If this does not work, "copy and paste" 
this address into the address bar of your Internet Browser.  
 
Your participation in this survey is completely voluntary. Your responses to the questionnaire 
indicate your consent to participate (please read the “Survey Information Sheet” on the survey 
website for more information).  
 
Thank you for participating in this important survey of college students. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Kevin Eagan, Ph.D. 
Interim Director, Diverse Learning Environments Survey  
Higher Education Research Institute 
 


